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15 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 7 Humanities Trip to the Tower of London: June 2024 

 

The Humanities Faculty has organised a day trip to visit the Tower of London, which links to the Year 7 History and 

Personal Development curriculum.  The visit will include an education session led by an expert presenter.   

 

The following dates have been booked:   

 

Wednesday 19 June Thursday 20 June 

7AHU 7MSA 

7FDO 7JAL 

7CBU 7IBI 

7RSM 7RLE 

 

The cost of the trip is £22 per student.  Please make your payment via WisePay (under Trips and Visits) by Friday 20 

October.  

 

On the day, students will need to wear full school uniform.  They will also need a packed lunch and something to 

drink. As some of the activities will be outside, we recommend the use of sun protection cream and provision of 

waterproof clothing.  Students are not advised to bring large amounts of money or valuable items (such as ipods or 

mobile phones) with them, as we will have no facilities for storing them securely.  The school cannot be held responsible 

for any loss or damage to equipment.  

 

We will travel by coach, leaving school at 8.40am and returning at approximately 3.15 pm, in time for students to catch 

the school buses. 

 

By paying, you are consenting to your child taking part in the above school trip.  Please ensure the school is fully 

aware of any medical concerns you may have, under separate cover.   Please note: parents must provide all in-

date medication for their child, for example, Epipens, antihistamines and asthma inhalers, for the trip.  Students 

must have their medication with them at all times, if required. 

 

May we take this opportunity to reiterate that this payment fully commits your child to the trip and no refunds 

will be given if your child pulls out, except as a direct and necessary result of any cause outside of the student’s 

control (for example, if required to self-isolate in line with government guidance or serious illness/injury).  If 

your child subsequently decides not to take part in the visit, you will lose all monies paid. 

 

If you have any further questions, please email a.carter@parmiters.herts.sch.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Carter  

Head of Humanities 
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